
Warwickshire are now looking for archers to participate in the

West Midlands Senior Inter County Championships 
at Meriden Archery Club on Sun 1st October 2023

If you wish to be considered for Warwickshire team then please submit your best 3 scores from 2023 to 
team.cwaa@gmail.com no later than Monday 18th September. 

We’ll consider scores from WA, Metric and Imperial rounds, but a reminder that this year the round is a 
Double WA 720. 

It’s open to all bow types - Recurve, Compound Barebow and Longbow - we’re looking for a 
steam of 25 archers! Rounds are as follows.

The Warwickshire Team will be 
announced on or after the 19th September.

Also, as Warwickshire are hosting we are looking for individuals to form a field party, so if you can 
lend a few hours on the day then please let me know.

Also, Meriden are holding a UKRS Windsor the day before the WMAS Champs’, so if this is more up 
your street then follow this link for entries. 
https://events.clubevent.co.uk/home?id=mac5&eventid=3746 
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